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ATTENTION

STUDENTS OF FOURTH & FINAL YEAR MBBS

All students are hereby informed that the Student Research for 2021-22 of Fourth
and Final Year MBBS students is going to start from 24™ December, 2021. All
students are advised to contact Ms. Rumana Batool, Research Department, DMC for
further details.

Note: Supervisors List are attached for both Fourth & Final Year.
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